Debra Thomeson '

From: john <perhav@gci.net>

Sent: Monday, November 9, 2020 9:40 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: trash collection

I listened to Cris Cotta's overview of trash collection this morning. I am very in favor of recycle
continuing and being picked up every other week. I feel this is a good compromise in that it does raise
fees minimally but saves us the cost and maintain ence of a hew truck. I am also greatly concerned about
the amounts of plastics being dumped in the ocean and its impacts on sea life, being in a fishing commuity
so I feel recycling is essential. john havrilek



